
To update your name or address, call Alberta Health at 
   310-0000 (toll free) then dial 780-427-1432                 
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DEAR LAST NAME: 
 

No more Reminder Letters from the  
Alberta Breast Cancer Screening Program (ABCSP) 

Now that you’re 75, you will no longer receive reminder or mobile announcement letters (MAL) to screen.  

Why won’t I receive future letters from the ABCSP? 

Breast cancer screening is recommended for women aged 45 to 74 who are at average risk of developing 
breast cancer. During that time, you may have received reminder letters or MALs from the ABCSP 
whenever our records showed that you were overdue for your next screen. For women 75 and older, the 
benefits of continuing to screen depend on your personal health (how healthy you are overall). 

 
What do I need to do?  

 Speak with your healthcare provider about whether or not continuing to screen is right for you.  

 
If you decide to continue breast cancer screening, you won’t receive reminder letters or MALs from the 
ABCSP. This is because the ABCSP won’t know your personal health needs. 

To learn more about breast cancer screening, visit our website at screeningforlife.ca or call  
1-866-727-3926. 

The ABCSP wishes you a  
Happy 75th Birthday! 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Huiming Yang 
Medical Director, Screening Programs 
Alberta Health Services 
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